
Upcoming Events

August 31 - St. Paul Parish Picnic

September 1 Labor Day NO SCHOOL

September 2 - Family Rosary - Doors open at 6:30 PM

September 2-September 5 NWEA Testing K-8 Grade

September 8 SPPTO Meeting 6:30 PM

September 29 - October 3 Read-A-Thon

AMAZON WISH LIST

https://school.st-

paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amaz

on_wish_list_8.pdf
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A NOTE FROM FOOD SERVICE

There were upgrades made to the family portal shortly after the 2024-2025 school year ended. This

change requires everyone to complete registration at the new portal address which is

fscstpaulstpaul.familyportal.cloud. You will use the family portal to make payments instead of

Revtrak.

Below are the instructions below to get you signed up on the new portal.

Please do not hesitate to reach out for any further assistance.

Sharon LaBarge at cafeteria@stpaulknights.org

Please follow these instructions to register on the new portal and add your student to the payment

account.

1. Visit the new family portal site at .fscstpaulstpaul.familyportal.cloud

2. Click on “My Account”

3. Click on “I need to register as a Family Portal user”

4. Provide an email address in the “Username” field

5. Check your email and follow the instructions in the activation message to complete this

portion of the registration

6. You will be redirected to the “My Account” page

7. Click on “Add Person”

8. In the “ID Number” field enter the number xxxxxxxx

9. Fill out the First and Last name fields as well

mailto:cafeteria@stpaulknights.org


10. Click “Submit” and your student’s name should appear on your profile

You can now enter a payment method and fund your student’s lunch account.

Thank you,

Sharon

A Reminder from the Cafeteria

Please check the balance of your child/children's account and make a payment if needed through

Meal Magic, send in a check made out to Food Service Consultants, or send in a cash payment.

NWEA

Dear Parents,

This fall we will continue the transition from the Riverside Iowa test to the NWEA MAP Growth

Assessment. As part of an Archdiocesan-wide initiative, we are in our second year of making this

change.

The NWEA MAP Growth Assessment is a benchmark assessment composed of Math, Reading,

Language Usage. The students will take each of these sections 3 times a year during the testing

widows. The three testing windows will occur from August 18th- September 12th (Window 1),

January 12th- February 6th (Window 2), and April 14th- May 8th (Window 3). While there is greater

frequency in the tests, each section of the test lasts roughly 45 minutes and should lead to much

less taxing testing experiences for our students.

The NWEA MAP Growth Assessment is computer adaptive, meaning that the test is dynamic and

adjusts the difficulty of questions based on a student’s responses. The questions begin at grade

level, and as a student gets questions correct or incorrect, the test adapts above or below grade

level to find the student’s ability level. Our school is excited to use this test because its adaptive

nature along with multiple data points will allow us to focus more on promoting individual student

and class growth, supporting student needs, and getting more frequent feedback on the impact of

our instructional practices.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions you may have.

Mrs. Kaimann



TeacherEase

St. Paul School is using the TeacherEase Student In-formation System - ALL PARENTS MUST log

into TeacherEase to verify and up-date your student’s information - THANK YOU!

The system can also send text messages and make voice calls. You need to do a small amount of

setup to receive these messages. Login to TeacherEase and click “Communication Preferences.”

You can choose whether to receive emails, mobile app notifications, text messages, and/or voice

calls. We support two types of announcements: “school closure” and “other information,” choose

how you’d like to receive these messages: Everyone can choose email. If you’ve installed the

TeacherEase mobile app, you can choose app notifications. If your mobile phone number is in the

system, you can choose to receive texts and voice calls. If your phone number(s) are NOT listed,

they are likely not in the system. Feel free to contact the school and provide them with updated

information.

Login - Common Goal Systems, Inc.

launch teacherease.com

https://www.teacherease.com/common/login.aspx




St. Dominic Regional Band 2025-26

Mr. James Waechter, Director

Email: jrwaechter@gmail.com

Cell: 314-941-6814

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,

We are excited to invite students in Grades 5–8 to join the St. Dominic Regional Band Program!

Whether your child is a first-time musician joining the Beginning Band, or a returning student

continuing with the Advanced Band, we look forward to a fun and rewarding year of music-making.

This after-school program will be held on Monday and Wednesday afternoons at St. Dominic High

School, in our newly renovated band and choir rooms.

To explore instrument options ahead of time, please watch this short video on “Being Part of the

Band” by going to this link: https://vimeo.com/1109485372/05d08f4694?share=copy. If you have

any questions or need more information, feel free to reach out — I’d be happy to help! We look

forward to meeting you on September 8 and to a great year of music!

All 5-8 grade students will be bringing home more information in their Wednesday Folder.

https://vimeo.com/1109485372/05d08f4694?share=copy.








https://st-paulchurch.org/resources/protecting-gods-children


Mrs. Kelly Kaimann

“But now, thus says the LORD, who created you, Jacob, and formed

you, Israel: Do not fear, for I have redeemed you; I have called you

by name: you are mine" Isaiah 43:1

Email: Principal@stpaulknights.org

Website: Stpaulknights.org

Location: 1235 Church Road, Saint Paul, MO, USA

Phone: 636-978-1900

mailto:Principal@stpaulknights.org
https://stpaulknights.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=1235+Church+Rd,+St+Paul,+MO+63366,+USA&ftid=0x87dedb287f5dc5d9:0xb88c98c9eedf8ae6
tel:636-978-1900


Kelly Kaimann
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